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Official Information Act Transfer 

Requester’s details  

Date: 14 September 2021 

Name: Troy Cornwall 

Email: fyi-request-16605-33a8ebdf@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Reference number: ENQ-42421-Q7Z3D2 

 

Dear Troy 

Thank you for your official information request dated 2 September 2021 for a copy of all 
requests to change the list of ornamental fish and marine invertebrates eligible for import 
since 2016, including: the requests, the outcomes of the requests, and all correspondence 
related to the requests. 
 
We have transferred your request to the Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI), as we don’t 
hold the information you have requested, but we believe MPI does. In these circumstances, 
we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your request. 
 
You will hear further from MPI concerning your request. You may contact them at: 
official.informationact@mpi.govt.nz  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

 
Alison Welch 
Manager, Government Engagement & Official Correspondence Engagement  

 


